
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, March 17, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pizza Bagel    

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today    

 

 

1. Got some extra change in your pocket? Why not use it to support Team Impact in 

Gurrie’s penny wars. 7th and 8th grades will battle it out the week of Monday March 20- 

Friday the 24th. Winning grade will receive popsicles in advisory. Rules will be 

explained during advisory on Wednesday. 

Team Impact matches kids facing challenges (as the result of a medical illness or 

disability) with a college sports team.  The kid is drafted as a member of the team for a 

two-year period during which time the kid develops stronger emotional and social 

connections and a sense of belonging. 

Help support Team Impact and the work they do and have some fun doing it. Start 

rounding up that spare change! 

 

2. Anyone interested in playing soccer this Spring should attend a short, informational 

meeting on Thursday, March 23 after school in the cafeteria.  Any questions please email 

Coach Wilkinson. 

 

3. Remember that next week we start our PBIS incentive that has two phases where you can 

receive tiger stripes and participate in an activity celebration.  During phase one you will 

receive 10 tiger stripes if you are referral free from Monday to Wednesday.  Then during 

phase two you will be able to participate in activities like basketball, cage ball and game 

rooms at the end of the day on Friday.  You must be referral free on Thursday and Friday 

or you will be in re-training for the first rotation of the PBIS celebration.  If you have any 

questions about this, please ask one of your advisors.  
 

 

4. Attention athletes!  The spring season is right around the corner.  Soccer, girls’ softball, 

and boys volleyball will start up quickly after spring break.  If you plan to tryout for girls’ 

softball or boys’ volleyball, OR if you plan to play soccer, please sign up on the Gurrie 

Athletics Google Classroom page.  There is a sign up google form for all 3 sports.  These 

forms will help us to see how many students we have interested in our spring 

teams.  Please sign up before we get back to school on Monday, April 3rd!   

Also, most importantly, please remember that anyone participating in any of the spring 

sports must have a valid athletic physical before trying out or practicing on the first 

day.  Please see Mrs. Ray with any questions. 

 

5. We had another close game in the indoor kickball league. Team Anthony defeated Team 

Santi 10 to 7. Home runs by Anthony, Israel, and Gibson for the winning team—as well 

as great pitching by Jakub B. The losing team had Home runs by Santi and Fernando. The 

indoor season winds up next week!!  

 



6. Attention Adventurers!!! 

 

 7th Grade RPG Club will meet TODAY until 4pm in Room 112.  See Mr. Walsen or 

Mr. La Bud with any questions. 

 

    

     

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


